
We live in Sundance Hills just North of Dayton and Orchard. There  are some 
particularly noisy small rear engine jets which seem to cut the corner heading west 
during the afternoon. I assume they have older engines or maybe what you call stage 
one? I certainly agree with the recommendations listed in the Greenwood Village 
Newsletter from March 2008.

Sincerely

Anthony Dobrski


